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What are those large shiny silver poles on Park Avenue?

If you have driven onto Park Avenue from Fairbanks or Webster avenues, you may have noticed

two very large shiny silver poles greeting you at each entrance. Do not be alarmed, charm is on
its way.

In late August, the silver poles on the north end (by Webster Avenue) will be transformed into a

beautiful historic gateway sign. Then in late September, the same will happen to the poles on
the south end (by Fairbanks Avenue).

These two new gateways are designed to honor downtown Winter Park’s heritage and historic
significance. The Downtown Winter Park Historic District, in 2011, was added to the National

Register of Historic Places, the official listing of historically significant sites and properties
throughout the country.
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